
King and Commonwealth Rail Bridges Replacement

The Virginia Passenger Rail Authority (VPRA), in 
collaboration with CSX Transportation (CSXT), 
will design and construct replacement rail bridges 
over King Street and Commonwealth Avenue in 
Alexandria, VA. Replacing the rail bridges will 
reduce maintenance and minimize rail service 
interruptions while modernizing the bridges to 
current bridge standards. It will also improve 
safety for pedestrians and motorists under  
the bridges.

Engineering design currently is 60% complete. 
The construction timeline is in development.  

Project Status: In engineering design
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